
CIRCULAR

Grade: Pre-Nursery-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0084/2023-24 Date: 21st December 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are just one day away from the most awaited day, the Student Led Conference (SLC)

happening on Saturday, 23rd December 2023. We hope you are gearing up for the same.

We request you to kindly note the following:

1. Pre-nursery to Grade II students will arrive and disperse with their parents as per

the time slot shared by the class facilitators.

2. Grades III to VIII students will come to school at 7:45 AM and leave at 2:30 PM.

3. There will be school transport and meals for those students availing for the same.

4. Students should report in full school uniform (winter uniform) along with their ID

cards.

5. Parents are requested to adhere to the time slots as they are fixed and reach the

venue five to ten minutes prior to your time slots.

For any clarification, please reach out to your respective class facilitator.

Looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, 23rd December 2023.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


